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2nd April 2025 
 
Weaver Hall and Workhouse 06.05.2025 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
Next half term, Year One will be learning all about the Great Fire of London. They will be following different lines 
of enquiry to discover where and why it started and what followed the event. As part of our learning, Year One 
will be visiting Weaver Hall and Workhouse to take part in a work shop. 
 
The trip is on Tuesday 6th May 2025 and the cost of the trip will be £20.12 to include the coach travel.  This is a 
voluntary contribution but if parents do not contribute then we may need to cancel the trip/activity. Children in 
receipt of benefits-related free school meals will have the visit subsidised, please log on to Parent Pay to give 
permission and make payment for your child to attend the trip. 
 
The children will be leaving school at approximately 9.15am and will be returning before the end of the school 
day. The children need to come to school in school uniform that day, rather than their PE kit. 
 
Please indicate on Parent Pay if you wish to order a school packed lunch or you will provide your own. If your 
child wishes to bring their own packed lunch please ensure it is fully disposable and has their name on it.  
 
In order for trips like this to run we will need some volunteers. If you are available and would like to help 
volunteer please let Mrs Toone or the school office know and we will be in touch. Any support is greatly 
appreciated.  
 
If you have any questions, please let me know. 
 
Many thanks,  
 
 
Jessica Toone  

 


